
 

Date: May 2nd, 2021 
 
To 
The Members 
BGMEA 
 
Subject: Request to report updated data of cancellation/hold/unpaid orders by 
buyers through web portal link. 
 
Dear Honorable Members,  
 
As you are aware, the apparel industry of Bangladesh is going through one of its 
hardest time in the history of RMG due to Coronavirus fallout. There is no alternative 
for overcoming this situation other than working collectively with courage and 
caution.  
 
BGMEA has developed a web portal to collect information on cancelled, held and 
unpaid orders. The information will be used by BGMEA officially and we will only 
disclose aggregated anonymous data. 
 
Therefore, you are kindly requested to report the updated data in the web portal as 
per the format. The link containing web portal is following: 
 
https://ee.kobotoolbox.org/x/pUW7th0P 
 
In case of any questions or clarifications, please communicate to the following 
officials of BGMEA: 
 
1. Md. Shahriar Rahman (+880 1671-429218) 
2. Fahmida Haq Majumder (+880 19122-45069) 
 
Your kind cooperation is highly appreciated.  
 
Best regards,  
 
 
 
Faruque Hassan 
President 
BGMEA 
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